Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Massage Therapy has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Lisa Jackson on March 02, 2023. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 

The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 49, No. 50, of the March 14, 2023, Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner seeks a Declaratory Statement from the Board regarding the interpretation of Section 480.0465, F.S., in regards to whether this statue applies to the advertisement of advanced courses. At the duly-noticed public meeting held on April 27 and 28, 2023, in Tallahassee, Florida. The Board’s Order filed on May 31, 2023, The Board found that yes, a massage therapist and course must be approved, See Rule 64B7-28.0096, Florida Administrative Code and yes, if you are acting within the scope of a massage therapist you must exhibit your license number.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, at the above listed address, (850)245-4162, or by electronic mail – Danielle.terrell@flhealth.gov.

